
CARROLL CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL CORPORATION 

NOTICE OF EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 

The Board of School Trustees of Carroll Consolidated School Corporation will conduct an 

executive session Tuesday, March 4, 2014, immediately following the regularly scheduled 

School Board meeting at 6:00 p.m. at the Administration building to discuss evaluation of 

individual employees. 

 

 

 


